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6/27/19

 

Dear Sec'y Perdue &amp; Senator Murkowski,

 

I have just spent a week in Sitka, Alaska and am now heading into a remote part of the Tongass National Forest.

These areas must continue to be protected by the (2001) Roadless Rule to protect the economic interests of te

area but most importantly to preserve this vital piece of intact rain forest and habitat it creates.

 

As a teacher and parent, it is vitally important to me that these areas be preserved for our young people and

generations to come.

 

Thank so much for your consideration.

 

Sincerely,

 

Dr. Kate Schafer
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